
 

 

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at  

Maple Grove Elementary:  

May 2021 NEWSLETTER 
 

Our May STEAM projects include 
painting like Banksy, making magnets 

from animal crackers, and learning 
about Greek mythology 

In gym we will be playing Telephone, 
The Blob, and Body Part Freeze Tag. 

   

Wrapping up the Year 

Thank you to all of you who showed such kindness and flexibility 
in this unusual year. We have had so much fun laughing and 
learning alongside your children and have great hope that this 
summer and the upcoming school year will bring a welcome 
return to some normalcy. While we will continue to use enhanced 
safety and sanitation practices, being able to reintroduce fun 
things like field trips is a welcome change for us all!   

Registration for the 21-22 School Year is OPEN!                                     
Registration for fall is now open! We encourage families to 
register early as some of our sites already have a waitlist.  

Register here: https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-
childcare/registration-forms  

Contact Information: 
Site Manager: 
Tamara Sayre 
303-519-3742 

Tamara.Sayre@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager:  
Sarah Espinoza 

Sarah.Espinoza@rrcc.edu  

Program Administrator:  
Sarah Espinoza 

Sarah.Espinoza@rrcc.edu 

Accounting: 
sacc@rrcc.edu 

Hours of operation: 
6:30am-6:00pm 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

o 5/21 - LAST DAY of SCHOOL 

https://rrcc.formstack.com/forms/sacc
_early_release_full_day_school_break   
  

o 5/21 – LAST DAY OF RED ROCKS! We 
will be closed the week of 05/24- 
05/28 for summer preparation. 

o 6/1 – Summer Camp Begins! 

 

We have begun to see some loosening of restrictions within 
Colorado and Jefferson County. We continue to follow current 
guidance to keep the children and our staff safe. As we wrap up 
this school year we ask that you:  

 Please continue to keep your child(ren) home if they are 
not feeling well. This includes unexplained tummy aches or 
an overall feeling of unwellness.   

 Please email or text if your child(ren) will be absent on their 
scheduled days. 

 Please call or email our Accounting department for 
questions regarding contract changes, billing, and 
payments. SACC@rrcc.edu  
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